Note on DPO Schedule variants, including apparent fourth version

These versions of the DPO Schedule illustrate the point | made at today’s
hearing and are provided, as requested by the committee, as an example of
the chaotic nature of the information environment in which the Public Housing
Renewal Program is being conducted (including, as here, where documents are
central to the ability for stakeholders and others to engage in the Standing
Advisory Committee process). In addition to these three versions of the DPO
Schedule there is a version that was not a public document but which was
referred to by the Planning Expert, Mr Glossop, during Day 1 of the Standing
Advisory Committee Hearings on the Brighton site on November 8. It was
following the emergence of the existence of that version that the chair of the
Committee directed DHHS to issue a version that would be regarded as the
definitive version for the purpose of the remainder of the SAC hearings. That
version is the one distributed this evening (10 November).
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